
 

 

McKINNEY ARTS COMMISSION 
 

AUGUST 11, 2017 
 

The McKinney Arts Commission of the City of McKinney, Texas met in regular 

session in the 2nd floor Conference Room of the Municipal Building on August 11, 2017, 

at 8:30 a.m. 

Commissioners Present: Pamela Harden, Tricia Conover, Greg Huckaby, and 

Jeffery Hull. 

Absent: Sandra Doak, Molly Brewer, and Michele Andriola.        

Staff Present:  Janay Tieken, Housing & Community Development Manager; and 

Judy Hawkins, Administrative Assistant. 

Chairman Harden called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. after determining a 

quorum present. 

 
17-786  Consider/Discuss 2017-2018 Art Grant Applicant Presentations.  Anne 

Royer, Arts & Music Guild, requested $8,025 to support the Summer 

Music Incentives.  Jason Lim, Odysseus Chamber Orchestra, requested 

$20,000 to support four seasonal concerts, a young artist’s viola 

competition, school tour concerts, a free chamber music concert, and the 

Summer Music Intensives.  NTC ATOS, represented by Al Cavitt, 

requested $5,983 to support their four-program season.  Jake Correll 

spoke for McKinney Repertory Theatre.  They are requesting $17,023.50 

to support the actors’ and directors’ salaries.  Young Actors Guild 

President Jimmy Teeling thanked the commissioners for their past 

support and requested $18,000 to support their 16 seasonal 

performances.  The Texas Chinese Performing Arts, represented by 

David Wong, requested $4,950 to support a performance planned in 

August, 2018.  The McKinney Community Concert Association is 

requesting $20,000 to support their seven seasonal programs.  They 

were represented by Dinah Martin.  Jennifer Dulin, Youth Ballet of Texas, 

requested grant funds of $5,325 to support five live performances and a 

two-day workshop.  Eduardo Gutierrez, Ollimpaxqui Mexican Ballet, 

requested $15,000 to support their May 5, 2018 performance, two 
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additional community events, and 5-7 double performances in MISD 

elementary schools.  Devon Miller and Megan Carfa, representing Junior 

Players, requested $9,000 to help them provide high quality arts 

instruction for youth who may not have the opportunity otherwise.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 
 
 

                                                                              ________________________________ 

PAMELA HARDEN 
Chair 

 


